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August 2013

Branko Dragicevic
Immediate Past District Governor, District 126

Dear Immediate Past District Governor:

I would like to thank you for your valuable efforts in furthering the ideals of Lions Clubs
International and I am honored to present to you a certificate of appreciation for your
hard work and dedication as a district governor.

We started working together in Busan, Korea to enhance the image of the association and
to continue to deliver improved and expanded humanitarian services to those in need.
Your leadership and dedication contributed to the success of the association, in your
district and in far reaching areas where people were suffering the most. In a world of
service, you were an integral part of our international team that touched the hearts of
millions. People whom you may never meet, but people who now know that people care
and that those people are Lions.

I recognize your efforts and appreciate your dedication to the ideals of our association. It

is my hope that your year as district governor is only the beginning and that you continue
to share your knowledge and experience with others and continue to serve our association
for many years to come.

I recognize and commend all of your efforts.

Kind regards,

Wayne A. Madden
Immediate Past International President
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